Purple Valley Women's Institute Jan. 1976

Mrs. Hector Coveney was hostess for the January meeting of the Purple Valley W.I., Scripture was read by Mrs. Jack Urbshott.

The response to the Roll Call, "Name a book worth reading and name the author" proved to be very interesting.

Mrs. George McCartney announced that \$19.35 were the door receipts at the Christmas Concert. It was also announced that Summary Day for Accessories for the home will be held in Wiarton Jan. 23.

The Officers Conference will be held in Guelph, Apr. 28, 29 and 30. It will be decided at the Feb. Meeting if a delegate will be able to go.

Achievement Day for the project Needle craft was also announced Jan. 10.

Seasons Greetings were received from Mrs. Norman Ried our District President.

Appreciation for boxes received were expressed on behalf of Mr. James Urbshott and Mr. James Kay.

It was decided to have Mrs. Hector Howe type out the Tweedsmuir book.

During Centennial year for the Community it is planned to have a historical item of interest at each meeting. Mrs. Jack Urbshott gave the first item on the early settlers and naming the first Birth, Death and Marriage in the Community.

Our President Mrs. James Urbshott reported that Mrs Annie Urbshott had received a letter and greetings from Mrs. Talbot in England. Mrs. Talbot was one of the early members of Purple Valley W.I.

A delicious lunch was served by Mrs. Conveney and her assistants.



New Eye Bank For Wiarton

The annual 4-H Achievement Day was held at the Wiarton and District High School last Saturday. A number of awards were received by local members. Shown above are the county winners. Left to right,

Mary Louise Ceasor, Lion's Head, Annette Richarson, Wiarton, Carol Ann Shaw, Lion's Head, Lo Lundy, Allenford, Anne Crandon, Purple Valley, Bay Pruder, Oliphant and Kathy McCullock, Allenfor

Mr. Len King of Toronto has purchased the home formerly owned by Mr. and Mrs. Vervon Crawford.

Mr. Lloyd Burt attended the Co-op Showcase Annual Convention and meeting at London recently.

Mr. and Mrs. Jack Urbshott recently visited Mr. and Mrs. Hector Howe at Owen Sound.

Sunday visitros at the home of Mr. and Mrs. Hector Coveney were Doris Wood, Lorne Hambly, Peter Ill-Chuck and Len King.

Sunday visitors with Mrs Eva Gilbert and Howard were Mr. and Mrs. Clifford Gilbert and Allan and David Milner and Mr. and Mrs. Gail Gilbert,

Mr. and Mrs. Dave Bittorf and family of Owen Sound spent the weekend with Mr. and Mrs. Jack Urbshott.

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Howe of Hepworth and Mr. and Mrs. Carman Caudle and family were recent visitors with Mr. and Mrs. Percy Howe and George.

Mr. and Mrs. George McCartney visited recently with Mr. and Mrs. Frank Richardson at Hope Bay.



The Wiarton and District Lions Club were shown a new eye bank at their regular meeting last Monday evening. The Club works closely with the C,N,I,B, and went ahead and acquired the eye bank to be placed at the hospital in

Wiarton. Donation forms will be on hand at the hospital and anyone wishing to donate their eyes can fill in the form and send it to C.N.I.B. in Toronto. The

cannister type eye bank holds two eyes, these are packed in a cylinder in the center and packed with ice, for fast shipment. Shown above discussing the new and important venture for the Lions Club is Chairman of the eye bank committee Terry Burke and Club President Arnold Draves.

(Echo Photo)

Val 9 Pg 13